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February 2023 newsletter 
covers MFP program, 
Omnibus Bill and long-term 
care options 

Welcome to the February 2023 
edition of our R. F. Meyer & 
Associates e-newsletter. 

Another month brings another 
batch of informative articles . ... 

READ MORE 

How Medicaid's 'Money follows 
the person' program aids 

. 

seniors 

Congress established the Medicaid 
Money Follows the Person (MFP) 
Program to provide states with 
federal funding to help seniors who 
are receiving care in institutions but 
want to live at home. 

READ MORE 

Highlights of how the 
Omnibus Bill will benefit 
older adults 

The Senate and House cleared 
the passage of a year-end $1. 7 
trillion appropriations bill that will 
benefit older adults on a number 
of fronts. 

READ MORE 

Assisted living vs. nursing 
homes: What's the difference? 

Assisted living facilities and 
nursing homes are long-term 
housing and care options for older 
adults. Although people sometimes 
use the terms assisted living and 
nursing home synonymously, they 
are distinct. 

READ MORE 
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